SEP 9 1982

Docket No. 70-687

Unfon Carbide Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Jages J. McGovern
Business Manager, Radiochemicals
P.0. Box 324
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 70-687/82-05

This refers to your letter dated August 25, 1982 to Mr. J. Roth in response
to our letter dated August 3, 1982.

Thank you for the clarifying information concerning the "Transuranic Content
of Process Waste for Burial” which was discussed in the subject inspection
report. We understand that license condition 32, referred to in the third
paragraph of your letter, is a condition contained in the burfal site (State
of South Carolina) license. Thés information will be officially docketed as
a response to the inspection report.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Original Signed By: e /

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs
cc:
M. H. Voth, Manager, Nuclear Operations
W. G. Ruzicka, Reactor Project Engineer
C. Konnerth, Health Physicist
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) :
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New York
bce:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
A. T. Clark, NMSS
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